is not just a place; it's a community treasure.

Join the Oakland Borough Council and Founders G
Committee and be a part of a committee to
preserve, enhance and create lasting memoriesin
our beautiful park. We are looking for pictures and
" names of the founders who helped build the Park -
and Baseball Field. As well as a review committee

to ensure historical accuracy and highlights. -

If interested please contact Oakland Borough at

570-853-3214 or oaklandborough@gmail.com

to express your interest about how you
can become a member.
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